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To celebrate Olympic BirdFest, the North Olympic Library System (NOLS), Dungeness River 

Nature Center, and Jamestown S’Klallam Tribal Library are partnering to host a free film 

screening of “The Big Year” at 6 p.m. on Friday, April 12, at the Port Angeles Main Library, 

2210 S. Peabody St. Registration is required at nols.org/birdfest, or by contacting your NOLS 

branch. 

 

In the comedy starring Steve Martin, Jack Black, and Owen Wilson, three bird watchers 

compete to spot the highest number of species and find there is more to life than beating the 

competition. Adapted from Mark Obmascik’s book, “The Big Year: A Tale of Man, Nature, and 

Fowl Obsession,” the 2011 film is rated PG, and has a running time of 100 minutes. Subtitles 

will be provided in English.  

 

For more information about this and other library programs, visit nols.org, call 360.417.8500, 

or email discover@nols.org.  
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